
 
 

 

St Chad’s Church in 
Wales Primary School  

 
‘Always looking to the future’ 

Headteacher/ Pennaeth 
Mrs Nicola Locker B.Ed (Hons) NPQH 

Hanmer, Nr Whitchurch  

Shropshire, SY13 3DG  

01948 830 238  

mailbox@hanmer-pri.wrexham.sch.uk 
www.stchadsschool.co.uk  

Established 1676  

   

  Thursday 20th July 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

As we come to the end of the academic year and the first year of my headship at St Chad’s, I reflect back 

with immense pride.  

I am astounded by how much we have achieved together as a result of the strong relationships that exist 

amongst staff, parents and pupils. We have wonderful links with our school and village community and 

support one another. We say a fond farewell to all of our Year 6 pupils who leave us to start the next part 

of their education journey in secondary school. They take will them lots of happy memories. We wish them 

great success and happiness. It has been a sheer delight having each and every one of the children as 

members of our family. We are delighted we have been able to give the children some lovely celebrations, 

gifts and awards to mark the end of their primary education. What superstars they all are! 

We are looking forward to welcoming our new nursery into Class 1, who I’m sure will settle into school 

with ease.  

 

Unfortunately, we say goodbye to Miss Andrews, our Teaching Assistant in Class 2, who we are so proud of 

her after receiving a 1st class honours degree and will be embarking on a PGCE course in September. We 

have loved having Miss Andrews at St Chad’s since she started here as an apprentice in 20…. And she will 

be dearly missed.   

 

I would also like to thank our amazing PTA, for the events they have hosted this year, from the Cheese and 

Wine, Valentine’s disco, Easter bingo and the Summer Fayre. I really appreciate the time and effort they 

have put into events that has resulted in a variety of resources that has enhanced our children’s 

curriculum.  

 

 I would also like to take this opportunity to thank our Governing Body for their endless support for the 

school and our brilliant staff for their dedication and hard work this school year. We are truly blessed with a 

wonderful staff team who are committed to ensuring every child has the best school experiences. 

 

On behalf all of the staff and governors can I wish you all a lovely and hopefully sunny, safe summer holiday. 

 

We look forward to seeing all the children on Tuesday 5th September 2023.  

Warm wishes  

Nicola Locker 

Headteacher  
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Highlights of our year 
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